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I am a resident of Plymouth, NH. I strongly oppose the Northern Pass project.
33 of the effected towns are against it. It's not needed to keep the lights on, nor will it lower anyone's
electric rates.
This is just a money making project, and does nothing for the people who would end up paying for it.
Sincerely,
Janet Dearborn
Plymouth, NH
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